
Gulf Coast Bridge Association
Unit 180

Board of Directors Meeting

                            

March 10, 2009

Meeting was called to order by President, Mike Moses @4:40pm
Members present:                                                 Members absent:
                          Joyce Dozier, Vice president                      Ed Guardanapo
                          Lynne Logan, Treasurer                             Jane Hardin
                          Betty OBrien, Secretary                             Janelle Kunellis
                          Jerry Grissom
                          Wayne Martin
                          Twyla Hall
                          MaryAlice Smith
                          Anne Mahaffey
                          Dick Weaver
                          Betty Allen
Old Business:

 New building should be completed this next week.  Milled Asphalt was 
approved by city engineer for the back and sides.  Asphalt will be finished 
when we have decent weather.  Discussion followed on having a "first aide 
kit" and available wheelchair.

New Business:
 Annual dues were discussed. Suggested annual dues of $20/per year. 

New players would have no fees the first year. Twyla Hall made a motion 
to table discussion until we get into the new building. Wayne Martin 
seconded the motion, all agreed and the motion carried.

 Decorations:  Lynne Logan made a motion that before anything can be put 
on the walls needs to be presented to the board for approval.  Bulletin 
boards and Trophies only. Seconded by Jerry Grissom, all agreed and the 
motion carried.

 President, Mike Moses wants everyone to come up with suggestions on 
how to attract new members. Mike Moses introduced Betty Allen who will 
replace Daryl Gahm for board member at large.

Lynne Logan made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Jerry Grissom, all agreed.
Meeting adjourned at 5:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,
BettyOBrien,  Secretary



                    
    


